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Bloody Sunday Inquiry – statement by the Northern Ireland Office 
Wednesday 5 November 2008 

The Secretary of State was surprised and disappointed to learn today of yet another delay 
in completing the report of the Bloody Sunday Inquiry. 

He shares the concerns of the families and of others who are understandably concerned 
about the cost of further delay. 

The completion of the report is a matter for the independent inquiry but the NIO will be 
taking up their offer to discuss the implications of this announcement as a matter of 
urgency.  
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